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7th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parents Evening and the KS4 Options Process 
 
We are entering a crucial time for our Year 9 students. In order to support them with their choices, a 
number of events will be hosted within school providing opportunities to enquire about the subject 
choices available for KS4.  
 
Friday, 4th February  
Students will be issued with this year’s KS4 Options booklet. 
 
Week beginning Monday, 7th February 
Year 9 will have an assembly each morning in which a member of staff from different subject areas will 
provide further information.  
 
Wednesday, 9th February - Parents Evening 4.30pm – 7.00pm  
THIS WILL BE A VIRTUAL EVENT  
Using school cloud you will be able to book an appointment with your child’s subject teachers. This will 
provide you with the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and find further information 
regarding the KS4 courses.  
 
Friday, 25th February – final date for submission of options choices 
Over this period each student will have a discussion with an appropriate member of staff about their 
proposed courses for Years 10 and 11 and their progression once they leave school.  
 
Should you have any questions about any of these matters, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Long 
 

Rachel Long 
Assistant Headteacher 
r.long@waltonledale.lancs.sch.uk 
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